Atlantic Academy Primary











Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Dear Parents.

I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful half term last week and held up during the storms. I'm looking forward to a great half term - it's always exciting to see the days getting longer and the weather hopefully taking a positive turn in the run up to Easter - summer might finally be on its way!

Ofsted

This week we had the pleasure of sharing our Ofsted report with parents and we're proud to share the news that:

Atlantic Academy has been graded 'Good' in all areas.

Can I take a moment to not only thank our fabulously hard working staff who have shown amazing commitment to us over the years but also to our community. The number of well wishes and words of support we have received has been overwhelming, so thank you!

World Book Day

On Thursday we celebrated World Book day - what a fantastic day it was. Our children made us proud with their hard work, commitment and efforts and we loved all the work they put into making the day a success. Our joint work with the Chesil Reading Project saw virtual author talks take place across all key stages alongside other schools within the local area.













Your children will have started new topics this half term, look out for their new curriculum newsletter highlighting what they have been up to - these will ensure you are up to date and aware of what your child is doing at school. As ever we look forward to sharing lots of news and activities online with our wider community and having the chance to show off the amazing work our students do.

Have a wonderful weekend, I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Miss Heppell

Friday 4th March

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our heroes this week

March

14th British Science Week Begins 14th - Y5 Bournemouth University Animate Me 15th - Y6 Bournemouth University Future Me 22nd - Book Fair 30th - Y5 Radipole RSPB 31st - Sing Up Day

April

8th - Easter Bonnet Parade

Please ensure school visit consent is ticked on the SIMS parent app to ensure trip permission is granted.

